BOOKWORM:
OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON 
NOVEMBER 7TH.
THEN, MEETINGS WILL BE ON NOVEMBER 21ST AND DECEMBER 5TH. WE WILL SKIP HALLOWEEN!!!
PLEASE REMEMBER TO READ YOUR SECTION OF THE CANDYMAKERS.

PLEASE VISIT OUR NEW WEBSITE:
WWW.BODACIOUSBOOKWORMS.
WEEBLY.COM
[bookmark: _GoBack]KEEP UP TO DATE WITH IT!

STAY BODACIOUS!
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